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3. Approval of Process Improvement Task Force Mission Statement – Dr. Gould 
Motion carried. 
 
Process Improvement Task Force Mission Statement: 
 
It is incumbent upon Community Colleges, as publicly supported institutions, to play a leading 
role in providing quality, efficient education, excellence in policy development, superior 
communications, outstanding programs, and services developed to improve the opportunities 
for students to meet their educational, career, and life’s goals. It is particularly important that 
efficiency and effectiveness be paramount in difficult economic and financial times. It is the 
purpose of the Process Improvement Task Force to promote the efficient use of fiscal and 
people resources by surveying faculty and staff to determine what programs, operations, or 
other activities could be improved by using the collective wisdom created by developing Process 
Improvement Teams to address critical college issues.  

Process Improvement Task Force Charge 

To identify and recommend to the College President specific actions and strategic plans the 
College community can pursue to move the College towards greater effectiveness and 
efficiencies in its operations, teaching, and service/outreach functions. It is further the charge of 
the Task Force to determine the guidelines and processes to be used by the Process 
Improvement Teams appointed by the College President with input from the Academic Senate, 
Associated Student Government (when appropriate), College Council, Confidential and 
Classified Management Association, and the Executive Council.  
 
 

4. Approval to move “Hall of Fame Display” case into the College Center’s dining 
area – Sergio Lopez 
 
Associate Dean Lopez reported there have been discussions about moving the “Hall of Fame 
Display.”  The general consensus is that it is “ugly” and in a bad location. He reported ASG 
would be putting in a new display. He indicated after receiving approval to move the display 
ASG found a better location, the walkway in the entrance of the student center.  He stated this 
location would be a focal point for anyone going in and out of the student center, and there 
would be areas designated for the foundation and administration.  He indicated there would be a 
case for the clubs and associated students. 
 
Dr. Gould asked about the four members currently displayed in the “Hall of Fame Display,” 
suggested that the college ask these families if these displays can be taken out, and create a 
new Wall of Fame around these members and reinstate the idea of looking back at graduating 
classes from 1963 and on.   
 
Rick Webster stated that he has attended some of the Foundation Committee meetings, and 
does not know what the procedure is to nominate an individual or where to start. 
 
Associate Dean Lopez stated the Hall of Fame nominations go back to the Foundation; the 
Foundation is the entity that receives the nomination and votes on it. 
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